
 

 
 
June 29, 2020 
 

 
Dear NHSP Families, 
 
Thank you for joining us last week for our All-School Parent Meetings to learn more about the school reopening 
process.  We hope that it was helpful in your understanding of all the issues related to being on campus in the 

Fall.  We are working on providing a written piece that addresses the most common questions in an FAQ 
document.  This will be available in the Family Portal and on the school’s website once it is developed. 
 
Also, as stated in the presentation, we are planning to provide further details on the NHSP School Reopening Plan in 
late July and hope to start school on Tuesday, Sept. 1 with mandatory parent and student orientations the week 

prior.  
 
Today’s email contains other updates on school happenings as a way of keeping you all informed. 
 
Summer Reimagined 
Due to limited interest, we will not be holding the Summer Reimagined online program this summer.  We hope to see 
you all next summer at NHSP Summer Camp 2021! 
 
Faculty 2020-2021  
As mentioned in our presentation last week, there are some uncertainties as to what the needs for staffing will be for 

2020-2021.  With creative scheduling, we believe that we can address all of the classroom needs without considerable 
additional staffing.  More details on this will be available later in July.  At the present time, here is the list of faculty 
and their assignments for the new year: 
 
Early Childhood 
Preschool                     Amelia Rederburg 
Preschool & RS             Oumayma Amaira 
Pre-Kindergarten          Barbara Williams 
Pre-Kindergarten          Celia Youines 
 
Elementary 
Kindergarten                Mary Albea 
First Grade                   Ana Degraffinreid 
Second Grade               Megan Arnold 
Third Grade                  Ellen Hajjali 
Fourth Grade                Merri Ray 
Islamic St. (K-4)           Shatha Eissa 
Arabic Language           Amal Elhoseiny 
 
Middle School 
5/6 English/History       Leo Elick 
5/6 Math/Science         Sherine Omar 
7/8 English/History       Reena Shah 
7/8 Math/Science         Kavitha Satya 
5-8 Arabic Language     Nacheda Tizani 
5-8 Islamic Studies       Logan Siler 
 
Specialists 
Art                              Heba Alfi 



Learning Naturalist       Levi Brewster 
Physical Education        Jessica Cheeseman 
Technology                  Sally Khalil 
 
Support Staff 
Dina Karim 
Gerardo Martinez 
 
Thank you again from all of us in the administration, faculty, and staff for your continued commitment to New Horizon 
School, and rest assured, we are committed to ensuring your children’s social, emotional, academic, and spiritual 
well-being and growth in the coming school year.   
 
In peace, 
 
Amira Al-Sarraf, M.S.Ed. 
Head of School 
 


